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 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL   
Dear Parents/Guardians:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal  

 

L
aB

ra
e 

M
id

dl
e 

S
ch

oo
ls

 
M

ar
ch

 N
ew

s 

Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
 
www.labrae.k12.oh.us/ 

Newsletter 

                             DATES 
 
March 12………………....Fundraiser ends 
March 22………….....…End of nine weeks 
March 28………......Report cards go home 
March 29/April 1..No school/Spring Break 
 

REPORT CARDS: 
 
End of the third nine weeks will be March 22nd. 
Report cards will be going home with students the 

following Thursday, March 
28th. 
 
 

SPRING FUNDRAISER:  
 
LaBrae Middle School students are selling  
cookie dough and other items including kitchen 
essentials, chocolates, jewelry, garden items, 
and magazines.  Sale started February 28th and 
ends on March 12th. 
 
Please support  
our school. 

Students of 
the month:  
January /
February 
 
6th grade 
Danielle Douce/Dylan Wood 
Olivia Williams/Connor Findley 
7th grade 
Alexus Richardson/Tanis Rabel 
Anna Lelesch/Austin McQuaig 
8th grade 
Ethan Lawrence/Faith Rush 
Xavier Hubbard/Kayla Kniseley 

 

 

NURSE NEWS: 
Parents, spring is coming.  Please remember if your child requires an Epi Pen or inhaler to make sure 
he /she has one that is not expired & brings it to school every day.  These medications can be life sav-
ing should your child have a problem at school.  If you have any questions regarding medication in 
school please email me at sharron.harper@neomin.org, or call me at the school during regular school 
hours.    Thank you, Mrs. Harper/ School nurse 

 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL   
Dear Parents/Guardians: We will be holding our State Wide Tornado Drill on March 
6th at 9:50 a.m. The 3rd grading period will end March 22nd with report cards being sent 
home on the 28th. Students that are in danger of being retained will be notified in person 
at school, and a letter will be mailed home.  The school has been monitoring student 
grades throughout the year, but the 3rd grading period is the tipping point for many 
students. OAA testing data does have an impact on students who may be retained.  The 
problem is that this data does not arrive back at school until mid-June. OAA testing dates 
are 4/22-4/26.  Again, I stress, stay on these students until May 28th and hopefully no-one 
will find themselves in this situation. 

                                                         Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal  

 


